
Item 12: Flash Glucose Monitoring (Written Update)

By: Jill Kennedy-Smith, Scrutiny Research Officer 

To: Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee, 25 January 2019

Subject: Flash Glucose Monitoring (Written Update)
______________________________________________________________

Summary: This report invites the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee to 
consider the information provided by the Kent CCGs. 

It is a written briefing only and no guests will be present to speak 
on this item.

It provides additional background information which may prove 
useful to Members.

____________________________________________________________

1. Introduction

(a) On 14 November 2019, NHS England announced that all CCGs would 
enable prescribing of the Flash Glucose Monitoring device.  

(b) A written report from the Kent CCGs provides the Committee with the 
Kent CCGs implementation plans for this policy.

Background Documents

NHS England Press Release
https://www.england.nhs.uk/2018/11/nhs-to-provide-life-changing-glucose-
monitors-for-type-1-diabetes-patients/

Contact Details 

Jill Kennedy-Smith
Scrutiny Research Officer
jill.kennedy-smith@kent.gov.uk 
03000 416343

2. Recommendation

RECOMMENDED that the report be noted.
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